
HUMBOLDT BAR PILOTS ASSOCIATION 

June 27,2024 

Capt. Tim Petrusha 
(707)834-4939 

tim@humboldtbarpilots.com 

To Whom it may concern: 

Capt John R. Powell 
(707)834-4938 

unitpapa@gmail.com 

The USACE is currently conducting yearly maintenance dredging in Humboldt Bay. After 
viewing the current survey supplied by Manson Dredging, all draft restrictions have been lifted 
by the Humboldt Bar Pilots Association. The maximum loaded draft in Humboldt Bay is 38 feet 
based on a +6.0 foot tide. 

If you have any questions or concerns please don't hesitate to contact us using the information 
provided above. 

Thank you, 

C t. Tim Petrusha, Bar Pilot 
Humboldt Bar Pilots Association 
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